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February 12, 1996

Mr. Terrence Tehan, Director
Nuclear Science Center.
Rhode Island Atomic Energy Commission
South Ferry Road

|Narrangansett, Rhode Island 02882

SUBJECT: ISSUANCE OF AMENDMENT NO. 21 FOR FACILITY LICENSE NO. R-95, RH0DE
ISLAND ATOMIC ENERGY COMMISSION RESEARCH REACTOR (TAC NO. M79580)

Dear Mr. Tehan:

The staff of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission (NRC) has completed
its review and evaluation of a change to the Rhode Island Atomic Energy
Comission Research Reactor Technical Specifications that you proposed on
March 20, 1995, as supplemented by letter dated January 12, 1996. The
attached Amendment No. 21 change provides for the combination of the Radiation

i Safety Committee and the Reactor Utilization Comittee into the Nuclear and
Radiation Safety Committee. A copy of the Safety Evaluation Report supporting
Amendment No. 21 is also attached.

,

If you have any questions, please contact me at (301) 415-1128.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Marvin M. Mendonca, Senior Project Manager
Non-Power Reactors and Decomissioning

Project Directorate
Division of Reactor Program Management
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Docket No. 50-193

Attachments:
1. Amendment No. 21 |

2. Safety Evaluation

cc w/ attachments
See next page

DISTRIBUTION:
! Docket. File 50-193; BGrimes MMendonca
PUBLIC SWeiss OGC (15-B-18)
PDND r/f EHylton Region I
DCrutchfield GHill (2) AAdams
PDoyle WEresian PIsaac
TMichaels '

f f
OGC g/

P'DND:DP> DstA PDND:PM
E ton MMendonca SWeiss

// 95 //1995 / /> 1/9D +/( V/95
0F ICIAL RECORD COPY
DOCUMENT NAME: G:\SECY\MENDONCA\RINRSC.MMM

1An. 7p m er - v'7"q Nf
9602150426 960212 ,3 h, a L _ _ G RL** j

DR ADOCK 0500 3 '

)i
-

1


